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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION III - CENTRAL LUZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - SCIENCE CITY OF MUNOZ

June 1, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 295 | s. 2022

CORRIGENDUM ON DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 294, S. 2022- PRESENTATION OF PUBLIC
SCHOOLS LEARNING RECOVERY PLAN (LRP) FOR SY 2022-2025

To: Division LRP Team
Public School LRP Team Leaders
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the issued Division Memorandum No. 294, s. 2022 re: PRESENTATION OF
PUBLIC SCHOOLS LEARNING RECOVERY PLAN (LRP) FOR SY 2022-2025, please be

informed that the new schedule will be on June 15 and 16, 2022 from January 15 and 16,
2022.

2. Other provisions stated in Division Memorandum are still enforced.

3. For inquiry and information contact Bernardo A. Gargabite, Chief Education Supervisor,
SGOD at cellphone number 0917-311-6656 or at e-mail address
bernardo.gargabite001@deped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

DANTE G. PARUNGAO, CESOV

{oSchools Division Superintendent \"%/% . /
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